Ref No. MCHI/SEC/11-12/086
Friday, September 02, 2011

To,
Managing Committee, MCHI

Dear Members,
We at MCHI constantly require certain technical, financial and liaison data.

It has been observed that the letters sent to you from time to time have gone repeatedly
unanswered. In order to optimize the benefits to members we request you to provide us
the contact details of your direct operational team members, so that the mails will be also
directly addressed to them for the required information.

Further, if you have one points man, who will be able to internally coordinate and give us
the required data, we request you to send us his contacts details including email and
mobile number for this coordination. Please be assured we will mark you on
these mails too.

Request immediate response as important matters are hanging fire.

Thanking you,

Best Regards,
For Maharashtra Chamber of Housing Industry

Sd/-
Boman Irani
Hon. Secretary.
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